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Latest Issue of GBCHealth Insights Focuses on Global Fund

The August 2013 issue of GBCHealth Insights is devoted entirely to the Global Fund to Fight AIDS,
Tuberculosis and Malaria.

GBCHealth Insights is a newsletter of GBCHealth. The organisation serves as a hub for private sector
engagement on global health issues. The August 2013 issue includes an interview with Brian Brink, Chief
Medical Officer at Anglo American, the outgoing representative of the private sector delegation on the
Global Fund Board; an article on private sector partnerships by Paul Shaper, Executive Director of Global
Public Policy at Merck & Co, the incoming Board member representing the private sector; and a summary
of a conversation from April 2013 with Global Fund Executive Director Mark Dybul.

The August 2013 issue of GBCHealth Insights is available here.
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